Ladies and Gentlemen

John Male and I had a lengthy discussion on Wednesday whilst wetting a line
and we have taken on board all the (scientific advice) and come up with the following.

Leagues.
We think to be fair with those who are shielding and those who are still not sure about
mixing in large gatherings the leagues will be scrapped for this season. 
Lou Hughes Memorial Trophy: (aggregate competition)
Will still run this season, we think this will give those who attend most of the remaining
matches some competition throughout the season. The winner will receive the Lou Hughes
trophy and for this year only the runners-up will receive the Cox's Memorial Trophy which 
was allocated for the cancelled Thorpe match, the third placed member will receive the Pat
& Louise Trophy which was allocated to the Willow Marsh match. The Lou Hughes overall
weight competition will be scrapped.
Individual Matches:
The trophy's allocated to the eight remaining matches will be the same.
Moorlands Farm (Crosby Cup)
Alvechurch (Lee Wellard Trophy)
Packington (Doubles Trophy)
Wassell Grove (Friendship Trophy)
Solhampton (Teams of Three for The Dave Robinson Team Trophy) (Club's Charity Trophy)
Alvechurch (Tankard Trophy)
Shrewley Pool (Birmingham Banter Trophy)
Bonehill Mill (London Taxi Trophy)
Doubles & Teams of Three:
Both competitions will go ahead 
Singles:
Because of the time restraint this year's competition will be fished for on one match instead
of the usual group stages. So, we have decided to hold it on the second Alvechurch match
on the canal Pool. I will give you more details nearer the date.
Veterans Trophy:
This will also be fished on one match; we have decided to hold in at Bonehill Mill.

UPDATE FROM MOORLANDS FARM
We have been allocated pegs 20-46
There is another match on the pool, ours will start at 09.00 whilst the other will start at 10.00.
Could the following please let me know if you are fishing the match or not
P. Bullock, D. Crosby, C. Parsonage, I. Hughes, B. Tovey, P. Connell.

Regards
Steve Cox

